ISL/PROJ/872/10/2007

Tender Notice
GOVT. OF INDIA
HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
ISLAMABAD, PAKISTAN

Date: August 24, 2017

PRESS NOTICE

With reference to the even numbered Tender Notice, dated August 03,
5017 for “Horticulture and Landscaping Maintenance Works” at the
Residential Complex of the Indian High Commission, [slamabad, Pakistan,
with the completion time of 3 years, it is notified that the last date of receipt of

bids have been extended to September 7, 2017. Now the bids will be opened on
September 11, 2017.

2. All other terms and conditions of the even numbered Tender Notice dated

August 03, 2017 will remain unchanged.

For further clarification and information:
Tel: 0092-51-2833263, 0092-51-2833274
Email: project.islamabad@mea.gov.in,

hoc.islamabad@mea.gov.in




